Dear  Sir,
We would like to invite you to attend the international conference “ECOLOGY AND SAFETY”, during the dates of June 4-8, 2015 at Hotel "Royal Castle" in the Elenite Holiday Village, Bulgaria.

You are invited and encouraged to make a presentation and to provide a paper on a relevant aspect of the topic. 

More detailed information concerning the schedule of events and the registration fee can be found on our web site at http://www.sciencebg.net/en/conferences/ecology-and-safety/
In order to ensure that you are registered in a timely and accurate manner, we recommend that you register on our website at http://www.sciencebg.net/en/register/
All the papers presented will be published in open access online journals, part of International Scientific Publications (http://www.scientific-publications.net/en/)

Alternatively, we are also hosting a few other conferences in 2015 that may be of interest to you.

For more information and registration, please visit www.sciencebg.net

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely,
Ivan Genov
Chairman of Science & Education Foundation
